
Welcome to the PTA 

The role of the Parent Teacher Association is to support the school in 
delivering enrichment opportunities to the children’s education and 
providing additional classroom resources. Thanks to the amazing 
support last year we had lots of fun with discos, theatre trips, wine 
tasting, quiz night, raffles, bake sales and our summer picnic, raising 
more than £5000. 

This year we have supported the children by subsidising a pantomime, 
science day, Christmas presents for each class, the Christmas shop so 
children can buy presents for their friends and family, year 2’s Forest 
School, Year 1’s trip to Beaulieu Motor Museum.  And most excitingly, 
we have started lending our support to the brand new landscaping 
project which will help to make the most of the wonderful outdoor space 
at St. Michael’s as well as providing some valuable carbon neutralising 
plants along the front of the school to shield it from the busy High Street.   

We are a small but proactive committee who welcome input from all 
parents, relatives, carers, teachers and, of course, the children to ensure 
we are doing the best we can for our children during the three years they 
are lucky enough to attend this wonderful school. 

How you can help: 

 We are all busy parents and we do understand how difficult it is to 
find time but if you are able to join in, you will be very welcome.  
We hold regular meetings but if these are not convenient, come 
along to any event and just do as much or as little as you can. 

 If you have an idea for a fundraising or community activity that 
you’d like to take forward, please get in touch by chatting to any of 
us, emailing lyndhurstpta@outlook.com, or using the post box in 
the main playground. 

 If you are short of time and would simply like to donate money, 
then you can do so at any of our events, or by handing a donation 
in to the school office at any time. 

 Also, please do sign up to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stmichaelandallangelsis/ 
which raises money while you shop online. It is the easiest of 
fundraising options as it costs nothing and takes none of your time!   

Thank you to everyone for your hard work and support.  We look forward 
to seeing you all soon. 
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